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Kumar Setty <vpsetty@gmail.com>
Wednesday, March 3, 2010 10:33 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I would like to express my strong opposition to the 10:1 leverage cap. This is very unfair and will
discourage any risk-taking in the market.

Kumar Setty
vpsetty@gmail.com
312-593-8846


